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Investigators Seek Leads in Stoneville 

Home Break-in/Theft of Firearms 
Date of Release: Monday, August 14, 2017 

 

[Wentworth, N.C.]— Rockingham County Sheriff’s Investigators are seeking leads in a 

reported break-in at 1270 Wray Rd. Stoneville, N.C. that occurred sometime between 7 

a.m. on August 2nd and 12:30 p.m. on August 6th, 2017. A number of firearms, both 

handguns and long guns, were taken from the home during the break-in. 

 

Anyone with information about this break-in/theft of firearms is asked to call 

Detective Kim Willis at the Rockingham County Sheriff’s Office at 336-634-3232 or 

Rockingham County Crime Stoppers at 336-349-9683.  
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